
 

 

Citizen Participation Report 
For Superstar Express Car Wash 

Case # PRS18-00808 

 
 
Date: April 22, 2019  
 
 
 
 
Overview: 
This report provides results of the implementation of the Citizen Participation Plan for Superstar Express 
Car Wash. The site is located near the southwest corner of the intersection of Pecos Road and S. 
Ellsworth Road.  This is an application for Design Review Board Approval and Planning and Zoning Site 
Plan Approval. This report provided evidence that citizens, neighbors, public agencies, and interested 
persons have had adequate opportunity to learn about and comment on the proposed plans and action 
addressed in the application.  
 
Contact:   
Paul Devers, Cawley Architects, Inc. 730 N. 52nd Street #203, Phoenix, AZ 85008, phone (602) 393-5060, 
fax (602) 393-5061. Email – pauld@cawleyarchitects.com 
 
This Citizen Participation Report was provided at least ten (10) days prior to the scheduled public 
hearing in accordance with Mesa Resolution #7283.  This report was attached to the staff report. 
 
 
Correspondence and Telephone Calls: 
 

   
  

Results: 
 
Summary of concerns, issues, and problems: 
 

 
1. How concerns and problems were addressed: 
 

 There were no citizen responses, concerns or notifications letters returned to this office. 
 

 
 
As always, Cawley Architects Inc. was committed to respond and satisfy all issues that may have 
been presented to this office through the Citizen Participation Process. 

 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Paul Devers 
Cawley Architects Inc. 


